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PUBLIC NOTICE 
PHA Plan 
Gastonia Housing Authority 
 
The Gastonia Housing Authority is preparing a significant amendment to its PHA Plan that 
outlines our intention to convert Public Housing to Project Based Voucher units under the Section 
8 program under the guidelines of PIH Notice 2012-32, Rev-2 and any successor notices.   
 
A Public Hearing will be held on 3/17/16 in the lower level of the Gastonia Housing Authority 
Central Office at 340 W. Long Avenue at 3:00 p.m.  Parking is available in the rear of the building 
adjacent to the entrance of the lower level.  Comments can be submitted between 2/3/16 and 
3/20/16 via email to gha@ghanc.org or via mail to PO Box 2398, Gastonia, NC  28053. 
 
A copy of the significant amendment to the PHA located at the Gastonia Housing Authority 
Central Office at 340 W. Long Avenue and at each of our public housing sites.  It is available for 
viewing during normal office hours.  The Central Office is handicapped accessible and public 
transportation is available.  Please contact Noni Watson, Executive Assistant at (704) 349-5101 if 
you are a person with disabilities and need a reasonable accommodation to be able to view this 
plan. 
 


